
BELDON 
BRIEFINGS

It is with mixed emotions that we announce that our much-loved Deputy Principal, Mr Peter
Williams, will be leaving Beldon Primary School. After 17 years of dedicated service to our
students, staff and families, Peter has accepted an exciting opportunity at a new school. 
 

Peter has been an integral part of the Beldon community — his leadership, care and
commitment have made a lasting impact on generations of students and families. While we
are sad to see him go, we are incredibly grateful for all he has given to our school and wish
him every success in the next chapter of his career. 
 

Peter’s last day at Beldon will be Friday 13th June.                       He will be greatly missed. 

6 JUNE 2025

Farewell to Mr Peter WilliamsFarewell to Mr Peter Williams



Kitchen Garden ProjectKitchen Garden Project

Students at Beldon are incredibly fortunate to have access to both our school garden
and industrial kitchen. Over the years, these much-loved programs have evolved and
been supported by many dedicated staff members.

Currently, our garden is cared for by Mrs Lun, who works with us each Tuesday
morning. Mrs Lun has a long-standing connection to our school—both of her adult
sons attended Beldon—and she brings a wealth of gardening knowledge. Under her
expert guidance, the garden has flourished, with its produce even winning multiple
awards at the Wanneroo Show.

This term, students from M3 and M5 have been making the most of their time in the
garden with Susanne, learning about growing fresh produce and connecting with
nature. K3 and K4 have now started their garden sessions and will continue each week
until the end of term, followed by K5 and K6 later in the year.

As part of this program, each class also participates in a cooking session at the end of
their time in the garden. These sessions, led by Mrs Brown and held in our school’s
industrial kitchen (located in the ESC), use vegetables harvested straight from our
garden.

This week, M5 had their turn in the kitchen and did a fantastic job preparing sweet
potato frittata and pumpkin scones—using pumpkins grown right here at school. The
students thoroughly enjoyed the experience, with many surprised by how tasty
pumpkin scones can be!

A big thank you to the parent volunteers who helped out during the cooking session.
We look forward to seeing M3 in the kitchen next Tuesday!



Year 5 & 6 IncursionYear 5 & 6 Incursion

Today, our Year 5 and 6 students took part in an exciting graffiti art incursion The
workshop immersed the students in the world of contemporary art, focusing
specifically on graffiti as a powerful form of creative expression. 

Throughout the session, students explored the history, techniques, and cultural
significance of graffiti. They also had the chance to experiment with spray painting
techniques in a safe and supervised environment. 

This hands-on experience was not only a fun and engaging way to develop artistic
skills but also an opportunity for students to reflect on how art shapes the spaces
and communities around them. 

Teddy Bear Chair Creations - B3 & B4Teddy Bear Chair Creations - B3 & B4
Yesterday, our clever B3 and B4 students put their creativity and problem-solving
skills to the test as they designed and built chairs for their teddy bears. Using a
variety of materials, students applied their knowledge of design and construction
to create some truly impressive miniature furniture.
A huge thank you to the wonderful mums and dads who came in to help—it was
fantastic to have your support in the classroom!



A big thank you to our wonderful school community for your generous
support and donations.

We’re excited to share that we raised a grand total of $1,130.15!

Your contributions made this event a great success, and we’re so grateful
for your involvement.

Special Thanks
To Caitlin Collins for her generous donation of a raffle hamper.
To Ms Christiansen (K5), who kindly re-gifted her hamper to parents and
staff at the Morning Tea. The remaining items were donated to Sonny
from Northway Uniting Church to support their community raffle.

Raffle Hamper Winners
Hamper 1 – Sam (Blue Class, ESC)
Hamper 2 –Ms Christiansen (K5):
Hamper 3 –Maeya (B1)

Lolly Jar Winners
Lolly Jar 1 – April
Lolly Jar 2 – Lewis

Thank you again for helping us make this fundraiser such a success!

Australia’s Biggest Morning TeaAustralia’s Biggest Morning Tea



Have you noticed the new project that has started
between the greenhouse and our chickens?

Construction of a Yarning Circle has commenced
and we are so excited to have this amazing space
taking shape on our school grounds. A Yarning
Circle is a traditional Aboriginal meeting place
where people come together as a community to
meet and share stories and knowledge.

Our school Yarning Circle is being designed in
collaboration with Tae-shan and Wiremu, BPS
parents. Tae and Wiremu have begun leveling the
earth to make way for the log seating that will be
placed in a circle around the outside of this space.
We have received grants and donations that will
provide around 300 plants for around the Yarning
Circle and a limestone path. Log seating is being
sourced currently.

Once completed the Yarning Circle will be a
welcoming space for students, staff and
community to gather. 

Yarning CircleYarning Circle

This term in Visual Arts, our students have been diving into the fascinating world of
Pablo Picasso and the art movement he helped pioneer — Cubism. 

Through exploring Picasso’s unique approach to form, shape and perspective,
students have gained a deeper understanding of how art can express emotion and
tell stories in abstract and imaginative ways. 

They’ve experimented with bold lines, geometric shapes, and contrasting colours to
create their own cubist-inspired masterpieces. The results have been nothing short
of amazing! 

Amazing ArtworkAmazing Artwork



Tuesday Jun 10, 2025 P&C Meeting - 7pm

Wednesday Jun 11, 2025 Kindy Parent Evening - 7pm

Thursday Jun 19, 2025 K5/K6 Lunch Tuckshop - 1pm

Friday Jun 20, 2025 K5/K6 Assembly - 8:45am

Saturday Jun 21, 2025 P&C Quiz Night

Tuesday Jun 24, 2025 Kindy Orange Concert - 9am

Thursday Jun 26, 2025 Kindy Purple Concert - 9am

Thursday Jun 26, 2025 Running Club Breakfast - 7:30am

Friday Jun 27, 2025 Interschool Sports Lightning Carnival

Wednesday Jul 2, 2025 Learning Journey - 8:40am to 10:40am

Wednesday Jul 2, 2025 Student Reports issued

Friday Jul 4, 2025 LAST DAY OF TERM 2

Wednesday Jul 23, 2025 Commence Swimming Lessons PP-4

Friday Aug 8, 2025 Faction Cross Country

Thursday Aug 21, 2025 Interschool Cross Country

Wednesday Sep 3, 2025 Faction Jumps & Throws

Friday Sep 5, 2025 Faction Athletics Carnival

Tuesday Sep 16, 2025 Interschool Jumps & Throws

Monday Sep 19, 2025 Interschool Athletics Carnival
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LICENSED BAR

STRICTLY NO BYO

EFTPOS AVAILABLE 21
JUNE 

STDOORS OPEN

6PM 
7PM

$100 PER TABLE OF UP TO 10 PLAYERS
—TICKETS AVAILABLE TO PURCHASE

FROM THE FRONT OFFICE 

CASH PAYMENTS FOR GAMES & RAFFLES

SNACKS.
SWEETS.

PLATTERS.

B Y O—



Booking link:

Click here 

https://www.schoolinterviews.com.au/b38Bo0f/step1
https://www.schoolinterviews.com.au/b38Bo0f/step1

